I
effprrguood MEMO

To: Springwood, Fountains and Cottages Residents
From: Chris Jaramillo, Culinary Director

Date:  Friday, January 28, 2022

Re: Springwood Dining Room

We have good news!
We will be opening our dining room to all residents beginning
Monday, January 31, 2022.

In order to minimize multiple residents touching the same utensils on the buffet line and
increasing chance of Covid, the line will go through the service line. Our designated staff will
plate your meal and the servers will assist you to your seat as before. Please enter the dining
room in the same direction that the buffet ran. We will have a staff member at the door to show
you where to go.

Midday meal service will run  11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

Evening meal service will run  4:00 p.m. - 5:30 p.m.

Weekend breakfast will run  8:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m.

Weekend midday will run 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.



